
 
 

 
                          

Clerk: Alison Benson 
Telephone 07464429630 

Email clerk@hackletonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
To all Members of the Planning Committee 

You are hereby summoned to attend a Planning Committee Meeting to be held on 
Tuesday 7th January 2023 at 7pm in the Annexe, Hackleton Village Hall, for the purpose 
of transacting the following business. 
 

Signed Alison Benson 1st February 2023 

 
Members of the public and press are welcome to attend.  
This meeting may be recorded. 
 

P/008/23 To receive any apologies for absence 

P/009/23 To receive any declarations of Interest 

P/010/23 Public Session – Members of the public are invited to address the meeting (Any individual 
contribution lasting a maximum of 3 minutes. Representations shall not require a response 
at the meeting nor start a debate. Members of the public should address the Chairman of 
the meeting.) 

P/011/23 Approval of the minutes of the planning committee meeting held on 10th January 2023 

P/012/23 To consider WNS/2023/0041/FUL - Proposed extensions and alterations including new 
garage, garden walls and gates, internal alterations pitched roof extensions, orangery, 
porch, and balcony - Grange Cottage Newport Pagnell Road Horton NN7 2AR  

P/013/23 To consider WNS/2023/0071/FUL Single Storey Rear Extension - Piddington Lodge 
(Annexe) Newport Pagnell Road Horton NN7 2AR  

P/014/23 To consider WNS/2023/0161/FUL & WNC/2023/0162/LBC - Regularisation of 
unauthorised aspects of previously approved development, concerning the two-storey 
side and single storey rear extensions and internal alterations to hotel/restaurant; revised 
details relating to the part rebuilding/conversion of detached garage; and resubmission of 
proposed car park extension. Submission of details intended to discharge conditions 
applied to S/2020/0583/FUL & S/2020/0584/LBC - The French Partridge Newport Pagnell 
Road Horton NN7 2AP 

P/015/23 To note updates/planning decisions since last meeting 

P/016/23 Date of next meeting – TBC 
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